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Date:15.11.2024  

To 

BSE Limited Floor  

Floor 25, P.J. Towers, Dalal Street,   

Mumbai 400 001   

 

BSE Scrip Code: 500178 

 

Subject: Disclosure of reasons for delay in submission of Unaudited Standalone Financial Results 

for the quarter and half year ended September 30, 2024 (Q2) under Regulation 33 of the SEBI 

(Listing Obligations and Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 2015 (“Listing Regulations”)   

 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

 

In terms of SEBI Circular No. SEBI/HO/CFD/PoD2/CIR/P/0155 dated November 11, 2024, the Company 

be and hereby informs that, it has just came out of the Corporate Insolvency Resolution Plan and 

thereafter there has been a change in the management of the Company pursuant to the order of  Hon’ble 

NCLT under Section 31 of the Insolvency and Bankruptcy Code, 2016, passed on April 17, 2024, 

approving the resolution plan submitted by Palika Towns LLP, to turnaround the operations of the 

Company. 

 

Further collating the data and bring all the functions back in normal state is itself a herculean task and is 

taking time. Thus, the Company was unable to finalize, getting approved at the Board meeting and submit 

its Unaudited Standalone Financial Results along with Limited Review Report for the quarter and half 

year ended September 30, 2024 (Q2) within the prescribed time period i.e. on or before November 14, 

2024 as required under Regulation 33 of the Listing Regulations. 

 

We understand the importance of timely disclosures and assure you that we are actively working to 

resolve the matter. We will notify the stock exchanges the revised timeline for submission as soon as we 

finalize the Unaudited Standalone Financial Results.  

 

We apologize for any inconvenience this may have caused and appreciate your understanding in this 

matter. 

 

Thank you. 

Yours sincerely,  

For Harig Crankshafts Limited 

 

 

Komal Agarwal  

Company Secretary and Compliance Officer 

mailto:cs@greatvalueindia.com

		2024-11-15T16:09:32+0530
	KOMAL AGARWAL




